On January 23, 2007, the following information was requested by Board Member Paulette Burdick regarding a non-agenda item.

Question:       When will the STAR ratification by the CTA directors be brought to the School Board?

Response:     The Classroom Teachers Association (CTA) Board of Directors approved submitting the STAR Plan to membership for ratification.  The ratification vote is scheduled for February 6, 7, and 8th.  It will be submitted to the School Board February 7th for approval contingent upon CTA ratification.
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